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GRAIN TESTING FOR  
NON-PRICING PURPOSES 

EFFECTIVE:  November 1, 2018 
 
 

 
Southwest Grain facilities will run grain tests on samples for non-pricing purposes with  
the following conditions: 

 
1. If for insurance quality testing purposes – the producer whose sample is being  

tested needs to authorize the tests by furnishing a signed form of release by the 
insurance company. 

 
2. If the Southwest Grain Facility asked to run grain tests is busy the request may be 

denied as to not interrupt or inconvenience patrons. 
 
 

Southwest Grain personnel may determine that quality tests needed to analyze the  
sample is outside of our ability and equipment to test and ask that the samples be  
forwarded to a state or federal inspection agency. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Local Grain Inspection Agency: 
Grain Inspection, Inc. 

314 2nd Street NW 
Jamestown, ND 58401 

(701) 252-1290 


